
INVITATION TO BID 

 

 Sealed bids for the school library media center sunroom removal and replacement will be 

received for the HAMPTON BOARD OF EDUCATION (Board) at the Hampton Elementary 

School (HES) Office, 380 Main Street, Hampton, CT 06247, until 3:00 PM, December 11, 2024. 

Sealed bids will be opened publicly in the HES Business Office on December 11, 2024 at 3:45 

PM and referred to the Board for review. Please call the HES Office at 8604559409 to request a 

copy of the proposed drawings for the replacement project.  A pre-bid walkthrough of the space 

will be held on Monday, December 2nd at 4:00 PM.   

 Such bids shall be made upon the following conditions, requirements, and specifications. The 

person, firm or corporation making such bid shall submit three (3) copies of said bid in a sealed 

envelope, to the HES Office on or before the time and date specified in paragraph one above; and 

the envelope shall be marked with the name of the person, firm or corporation making such bid, 

the date of its presentation, and the envelope shall be clearly entitled Sunroom Replacement Bid. 

 No responsibility will attach to the Board or to any representative of the Board for the 

premature opening or failure to open, a bid not properly addressed or identified. 

 The Board reserves the right to accept any bid or part or duration thereof, to reject any bid or 

part or duration thereof, or to negotiate the modification of any bid, if in its judgment such action 

is in the best interest of the Board. 

 


